
PUBLIC SCHOOL CHOICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

This is a public announcement for the Bauxite School District.  

  

   Public school choice in Arkansas allows students to attend a public school in a district other than the 

one in which they reside.  Parents of students residing in school districts of  Saline County who want to 

enroll their children in a public school located within this county have until ​MAY 1​ to apply to enroll in 

the fall under the Arkansas Public School Choice Act. 

Applications must be postmarked or delivered to the Superintendent of Schools no later than ​MAY 1                 

for a child to be able to enroll for the fall semester. Transfers shall be granted on a non-discriminatory                   

basis. Students who have been accepted and enrolled in previous years do not have to reapply as                 

transfers remain valid for as long as the student attends that public school. 

   Bauxite School District’s address is 800 School Street, Bauxite, AR  72011. 

   You may call the Superintendent's office at 501.557.5453 for any questions. 

 


